
    

Media Contact: Jamie Glavic, Scooter Media 

(859) 409-9943 | jamie@scootermediaco.com  

 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

People Working Cooperatively (PWC) Receives $200,000 from The 

Home Depot Foundation for Veteran Home Repairs and 

Modifications in Greater Cincinnati  
An Additional $70,000 was received in Funding to Further Support Veterans  

 

Cincinnati, OH (March 31, 2020) – People Working Cooperatively (PWC) announced today 

that to date in 2020 the nonprofit received more than $270,000 in grants from local 

organizations to be used for critical home repairs and modifications for low-income, elderly 

and disabled veteran homeowners. This includes a $200,000 grant from The Home Depot 

Foundation for repairs and modifications to local veteran homes. 

 

“We are so grateful for the organizations and individuals who understand and support our 

mission, many of whom have been long-term partners to PWC,” said Chris Owens, Vice 

President of Development at PWC. “Every dollar is used to help keep local residents stay 

safe in their homes.” 

 

Grants were awarded from the following organizations: 

 The Home Depot Foundation: $200,000 for repairs and modifications to veteran 

households 

 The Farmer Family Foundation: $30,545 for home repairs and modifications 

 Home Builders Association: $12,579 for home repairs and modifications 

 Scripps Howard Foundation: $10,000 for home repairs and modifications 

 Deer Park Roofing: $10,000 for home repairs and modifications 

 Tri Health: $10,000 for home repairs and modifications 

 

### 

 

About People Working Cooperatively 

Incorporated in 1975, People Working Cooperatively (PWC) is a non-profit organization 

serving low-income, elderly, and disabled homeowners in 18 counties of Greater Cincinnati, 

Dayton, Northern Kentucky and Indiana. PWC strengthens communities by providing 

professional, critical home repair, weatherization, and modification services to help 

residents stay safely in their homes. In the last 45 years, PWC’s staff of licensed, trained 

employees and dedicated corps of 3,000 volunteers have assisted more than 320,000 

individuals. For more information, visit pwchomerepairs.org or call (513) 351-7921. 
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